
 

Dear Clear Springs Community (staff, students and parents), 

I hope you have enjoyed spring break week with your family and that you’ve found many happy moments together. 

First, a little message by audio. This one is mostly for the kids and it’s also a test for how I will do morning announcements each 

school day, starting Monday. Click on this link to hear the message: Mr. Carpenter says Hi!.m4a  

E-Learning begins next week! Staff have been working hard to prepare for this new experience. Please keep the following in mind 

as we begin: 

Communication is Key 

Teachers can be reached by email and voicemail. Debbie, Jennifer and I are also available to help. Please don’t hesitate to reach 

out with questions, feedback, or encouragement! 

Make a Space to Learn 

Creating a comfortable space in your home and schedules will greatly help e-Learning. Celebrate when something works and let it 

go when it doesn’t. Be flexible and have fun! Please let teachers know if there is a unique situation that requires different support. 

We are here to support you. 

You’re Not Alone 

Please use this link for your family and/or pass it along to any families that might have needs during this crisis. This Page on our 

Website will also give you access to additional information regarding the building and district plan for e-Learning support. 

  

Patience 

Be patient with yourself and others. I’m completely confident in our school community, but let’s agree to treat this a little like the 

start of a school year. We will learn best practices and we will become better and better at e-Learning… especially if we give each 

other a little grace along the way. 

Take care and enjoy your weekend. I’ll check in with you on Monday morning for the announcements! 

Curt Carpenter, Principal 

952-401-6953 desk 

612-597-6852 cell 
curt.carpenter@minnetonkaschools.org 
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